
 

 
 
 
 
 
                      
 

 
From the Principal’s Desk 
“All you who thirst, come to the water! You who 
have no money, come, receive grain and eat; Come 
without paying and without cost.” (Isaiah 55:1) This 
is one of my favorite bible verses. It reminds me that 
God cares for us! 
 
Virtual Jog-a-thon  
Thank you for participating in the 
jog-a-thon! You raised over 
$1,800! Mrs. Dagum will have 
prizes for you at the Back to School Picnic. There is 
still time to bring pledges. Top money raisers will 
have a picnic lunch when we return to school! 
 
Word of Mouth Task Force 
Word of Mouth is the most effective marketing tool 
for recruiting new students to our school. There will 
be a 30 minute Zoom meeting on May 15th at 4pm 
with basic information needed to communicate the 
advantages of a Catholic School education to 
prospective parents. Link for Zoom meeting:  
https://us04web.zoom.us/j/71073172293?pwd=ZjJF
b3B4dTN1TVRmb2VXWTVVSFVHQT09 
Zoom meeting number: 710 7317 2293  
Password:  9Dg2gH\ 
 
Chess Club News 
The Northwest Regional Scholastic Chess 
Championships will be held Saturday, May 16 on 
Chess.com. The tournament is open to all students 
registered in grades K-12, especially from the 
greater Northwest.  This is an opportunity for 
scholastic chess players to compete in a large-scale 
online tournament at a time when many local and 
national events have been cancelled.  Please help 
spread the word! The flyer with complete details 
can be found here: 
https://nwchess.com/calendar/2020%20Northwest%
20Regional%20Scholastic%20Championships.pdf 
Online 
Registration: https://nwchess.com/OnlineRegistratio
n/roster.php?tournamentid=530 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 18- Crazy Hair and Hat day – Put on a crazy 
hat or fix your hair and send your photo to your 
Facebook teacher.  

Books will be available to check out in the 
Extended Care room in the main building by 
appointment only. Sign up for your time slot at 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0a4ca8ae28a
2ff2-hfslibrary 

May Crowning – Mary will be crowned in the 
grotto at the school and students may stop by to 
place a flower in the vase in front of her. If it is 
raining, we will use the statue of Mary in the main 
building hallway.  

May 20 – Virtual PA Meeting – 4:00 PM contact 
Jane O’Sullivan for the invitation. 
jane@osullivanlawoffice.com 

May 25 – Memorial Day – No school – Online 
classes will resume on Tuesday, May 26. 

Box Tops  
Please continue to submit your box tops online. 
Holy Family School has $156 in earning so far! 

 

Read about Holy Family on ThurstonTalk! 
https://www.thurstontalk.com/2020/05/04/laceys-
holy-family-school-continues-learning-during-
covid-19-pandemic/ 
Share this article with your friends! 
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Prayer For Holy Family School:   
 

Dear Lord, bless our Catholic 
school.  Help us to continue to be a 
humble source of wisdom, always 
yearning to learn more about your 
tremendous love for us.  May all 
who enter Holy Family School be 
filled with the gift of your Holy 
Spirit, coming to know you in a 
more meaningful way.  Guide us as 
a community that respects and 
welcomes everyone.  May Catholic 
education continue to grow so that 
your good news can be taught to 
children throughout the world.  
Amen. 
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Virtual Auction 
Holy Family’s school auction is going virtual! We 
will have on-line bidding from Tuesday, May 26 – 
Saturday May 30, with fun virtual events and the 
live auction on Saturday evening. Look for more 
information on the website after Monday (right now 
that page is under construction).  
 
Volunteer hours 
Do you need volunteer hours? There will be 
volunteer hours available for the auction that you 
can do from your living room couch. Look for a 
sign-up genius coming your way soon! 
 
Spirit Week  
Thank you to all who sent in photos showing with 
their pets. Here are the next Spirit Day challenges: 
May 18 - Crazy hat/hair day 
May 25 - Memorial Day – Dress in camo or wear a 
yellow ribbon to celebrate the military 
June 1 - Sports day - wear a favorite team outfit 
June 8 - Last week of school - pose in your uniform 
 
Please email your photos to the following addresses 
to be posted on our Facebook page.  
Preschool – 2nd – davism@holyfamilylacey.com 
3rd – 6th grade – religion@holyfamilylacey.com 
7th-8th grade – newkirk@holyfamilylacey.com 
 
Prayer For Holy Family School:   
Dear Lord, bless our Catholic school.  Help us to 
continue to be a humble source of wisdom, always 
yearning to learn more about your tremendous love 
for us.  May all who enter Holy Family School be 
filled with the gift of your Holy Spirit, coming to 
know you in a more meaningful way.  Guide us as a 
community that respects and welcomes everyone.  
May Catholic education continue to grow so that 
your good news can be taught to children 
throughout the world.  Amen 
 
 
 

Good Deeds Club! 
Join Holy Family’s new virtual club! Our members 
are following Jesus’ command to love your 
neighbor as you love yourself. Who is your 
neighbor? Anyone who you come across in your 
day is your neighbor.  The options 
for good deeds are many! Can you do at least 
7 good deeds in 7 consecutive days? If so, you will 
be in the Good Deed Winner’s Circle and be 
recognized in the HFS newsletter.  To sign up and 
information: 
 https://www.holyfamilylacey.org/2020/05/05/good-
deeds-club-at-holy-family-school/ 

 
 
 
 
Library Book  
Check-out Procedures 
 

 
Books will be available for check out on Monday, 
May 18 in the Extended Care room in the main 
building. Please sign up for your time slot 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0a4ca8ae28a
2ff2-hfslibrary 
One family group will be permitted into the 
Extended Care room at a time. Students may choose 
up to 5 books. There are some books for parents as 
well.  
 

1. Please	drop	off	any	books	that	you	are	
returning	in	the	crates	in	the	hallway.	

2. When	you	enter	the	Extended	Care	room,	

please	use	the	hand	sanitizer	before	touching	
any	books.		

3. Books	are	laying	flat	on	the	tables	so	you	can	

see	the	titles	and	cover.	If	you	pick	up	a	book,	
please	take	that	book.		

4. Use	the	clean	pencils	and	index	cards	to	write	

your	name	and	the	names	of	the	books	you	
have	chosen.	

5. Place	the	used	pencils	into	the	designated	

container.		
6. Enjoy	your	books!	


